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8 December 1983

Mr. Richard L. Wentworth, Director
Louisiana State University Press
Baton Rouge, Louisiana

Dear Mr. Wentworth:

Your letter of December 2 asks that we send you one of the
two copies of Mr. Silver's address; then you ask that we furnish you
with a copy in the same form in which it will appear in the Journal.
The two things are not quite the same.

As a matter of fact, since Mr. Silver holds the copyright of
his address, and since it has not been published in the J it
seems to us that the Journal makes an inappropriate y. We
shall be happy to co-operate, however, bynturnlngtohim one of the
coples, which, except for some minor changes, will be the same as
that which we expect to publish in the February issue.

If what you want is the address in the identical form in which
it appears in the J then you will have to wait until the galley is
prepared, chec and ready for return to the printer. We hope this
will be in the month of December.
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In line with the above we are sending Mr. Silver a copy of this
letter and returning one copy of the address to him., We suggest that
you write him, if this is the copy you want.

Eincerely,

Philip F. Detweiler

Managing Editor
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